
 

 

April 25, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Chuck Adams, Superintendent 
Spencer County Public Schools 
207 West Main Street 
Taylorsville, Kentucky 40071 
 
Re: New Spencer County Elementary School 
 SCB Project No. 1257 
 
Dear Mr. Adams: 
 
On April 19, 2016, we received bids for the referenced project.  Based upon the bids received 
and our review of the submitted Form of Proposal, Sherman Carter Barnhart recommends that 
the Spencer County Public Schools Board of Education accept Morel Construction’s low base 
bid of $15,820,000.00 plus Alternates 1, 2, 5, 8, and 10 for a total construction cost of 
$16,517,000.00.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Justin McElfresh AIA, CID, LEED AP 
Principal 
 
c: Jim Oliver, Vicki Goodlett, Kenny Stanfield 


